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Week 4, Term 1 
Monday, 18 February 2019 

Some important notes: 

 Thank you to those parents/carers who attended the PAG Meeting last week.  Please find attached the Term 1 
PAG Newsletter which provides a summary of what was discussed.  The PAG is a great opportunity for all  
parents/carers to keep up to date about school issues and share opinions and ideas.  The next meeting is  
scheduled for Monday, 13 May and I hope lots of parents/carers will be able to join us. 

 Staff are looking forward to the Parent Sharing Interviews this week which is the perfect platform to discuss 
your child’s learning goals and growth for 2019. 

 Parents and carers are warmly welcome to join Year 6 for Mass on Wednesday at 9:00 am. 

 It’s not too late to register for the 123 Magic Parenting Program which starts this Wednesday, 20 February at 
8:20 am - 10:00 am.  Google Form Link:  https://goo.gl/forms/BbunifEM7mwpsg183  

 A reminder for students who will be receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation this year; the information  
sessions are being held this Wednesday at 3:30 pm at St Brendan’s and Thursday at 3:30 pm and 7:00 pm at  
St Mary’s, Toukley.   

 All parents/carers are invited to attend the K-2 Assembly this Friday at 8:20 am. 

 We are looking forward to a fun morning on Friday at the Cross Country which starts at 9am.  All parents/carers 
are welcome to come along and cheer on the students.   

I hope everyone has a wonderful Week 4! 

Luanna Fletcher 
Principal 

Parent Commitment Statements 

We, the parents and carers of St Brendan’s Catholic School, commit to: 

Supporting and modelling the Positive Behaviours for Learning (PBL) framework  

and the school’s ROSE Rules. 

https://goo.gl/forms/BbunifEM7mwpsg183


Tue 19 Feb: Years 1 and 6 Parent Information Session  

(6:15pm - 7:00pm) 

K-6 Parent Teacher Interviews (3pm - 7pm) 

Wed 20 Feb: 123 Magic Parent Program (8:30am - 10am) 

Reconciliation Information Session at  

St Brendan’s, Lake Munmorah (3:30pm) 

Thu 21 Feb: Reconciliation Information Session at  

St Mary’s, Toukley (3:30pm and 7pm) 

Fri 22 Feb: K-2 Assembly (8:20am) 

School Cross Country Carnival 

Mon 25 Feb: CCC Swimming Carnival 

Wed 27 Feb: 123 Magic Parent Program (8:30am - 10am) 

Year 5 Mass (9am) 

Fri 1 Mar: NO ASSEMBLY 

Sat 2 Mar: Parish Family Mass (5pm) 

4 - 8 March: Catholic Schools Week 

Mon 4 Mar: Breakfast for New Families (7:45am) 

K-6 Assembly - Liturgy & Stage 2 Showcase 

(8:20am) 

Open Classrooms (9:15am) 

Cuppa & Cake Parent Morning Tea (9:45am) 

Tue 5 Mar: Kinder 2020 Open Day (9am - 10:15am and 

6pm - 7pm) 

Wed 6 Mar: 123 Magic Parent Program (8:30am - 10am) 

Ash Wednesday - Yrs 3-6 Mass (9am) 

K-2 Liturgy (11am) 

Thu 7 Mar: Broken Bay Swimming Carnival (Mingara) 

‘Groovin on the Green - Family Fun Afternoon 

Men’s Wellbeing Workshop (6:30pm - 8pm) 

Fri 8 Mar: NO ASSEMBLY 

Wed 13 Mar: 123 Magic Parent Program (8:30am - 10am) 

Year 4 Mass (9am) 

Fri 15 Feb: K-6 Assembly (8:20am) 

Thu 11 Apr: K-6 Spirit of St Brendan Awards &  

K-2 Easter Hat Parade (8:20am) 

LAST DAY OF TERM 1 

Fri 12 Apr: Staff Development Day (Pupil Free Day) 

Mon 29 Apr: FIRST DAY OF TERM 2 (K-6) 

SCHOOL TIMETABLE 

7:50am: Teacher supervision begins 

8:20am: Morning Bell 

2:30pm: End of Day Bell (No supervision after 3:00pm) 

School Office is open from 7:45 am till 3:30 pm. 

Telephone: 4358 1501 
Email:  sblm@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

Website:  www.sblmdbb.catholic.edu.au 

THE LIGHT IS ON 
 

Parishes of  the  
Diocese of  Broken Bay  
will be open during  
Lent for prayer and  
Reconciliation on  
Fridays between  
7:00 pm & 9:00 pm  
(8, 15, 22 and 24 March  
and 5 and 12 April). 

Commonwealth School Banking 

Calling for Volunteers - We need your help! 
 

Our students really enjoy participating in the  
School Banking program and to keep this  

program running we need your help.  
 

We require three volunteers to help facilitate the 
banking and distribution of rewards.  This only 

takes 1-2 hours of your time one day a week and 
the Commonwealth Bank will provide support.  
Your help with the program will greatly benefit  

students as they develop vital saving skills. 
 

If you are interested in volunteering,  
please email the school at 
sblm@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

 Class Class Rose 

3 Blue Savanna M Finn S Sofia P 

3 Green Saxon F Sharlotte L Kiara W 

3 Red Sienna H Jayden B Chase H 

4 Blue Isaac R Leon M Imogen S 

4 Green Aaron D Jackson W Mia B 

4 Red Kate G Bronte S Noah J 

5 Blue Riley D Maddison R Jarid S 

5 Green Lachlan B Will B Chelsea B 

5 Red Tristan G Elijah M Abigail K 

6 Blue Amelia K Riley M Flynn R 

6 Green Miabella S Joshua G Heidi P 

6 Red Kirra Y Zahli A-B Cadence P 
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